
 
  Year 6 Newsletter  Week ending: 13.12.19   

Hello,  
  
Homework: 
Mathematics:​  The homework this week is on decimals. The children 
are expected to complete their homework for Monday. There is an 
example on the sheet of the methods we have practised in school.  
Spellodrome:​ The children are expected to achieve 500 points weekly. 
In addition to this, they are expected to complete the look, say, cover, 
write and cover tasks in their homework diary.  
Reading:​ Children should continue to read at least three times per 
week; parents should denote all reading with a daily signature in your 
child’s homework diary. 
Some children also have additional comprehension sheet homework 
to help support their reading understanding. 
Topic:​ There is no compulsory homework for topic. However, optional 
homework project can be completed at any point this half-term. 
Homework projects are due to be shared with the class on Friday 10th 
January. Furthermore, you could support your child’s learning by 
reading, discussing and quizzing the content on the knowledge 
organiser. 
 
Christmas party day 
Next Friday is The Coppice Christmas party day. There are ​no ​hot 
dinners on this day but we will be having a ‘bring and share’ party 
meal during the afternoon. Your child will need to bring in some snack 
food to share (enough for approximately 6 children). 

Each child has chosen the food that they would like to bring. We have 
tried to keep it as simple as possible for you as we appreciate that this 
is a busy time of year. Your child will be coming home with a letter 
detailing what they will need to bring. Friday is also a non-uniform 
day. 

 
 
 

 
Thursday 19th December. 
There will be no hot dinners,  so all children will need a packed lunch. 
If your child receives free school dinners then one will be provided 
upon request. 
 
Reminders for next half-term: 
ThinkTank 
Next half term we will be visiting the Thinktank linked to our science 
and history lessons. A payment of £19.50 is payable on Parentpay. 
Unfortunately, we had to cancel our last trip at the start of the term 
and would like to avoid this happening again, so please contribute if 
you’re able to. At the moment, only 27% of the cohort has contributed.   
 
Malvern payments 
All deposits should now have been paid for Malvern. If you would like 
your child to go and have not paid the deposit, then please see your 
child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 
 
 There will be a parent information meeting about this trip in the 
summer term. We will contact you closer to the time to confirm the 
date and time of the meeting.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Miss Cox, Miss Gatfield and  Mr Laight 


